
Year 5/6: 91.3% Below 

Year 3/4: 95% Below 

Year 1/2: 97% Good 

Reception: 96% Good 

Nursery: 75%  

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

94.3%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

93.7% BELOW!  

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Dates for the diary  

Monday 28th March Y1 /2 visit to Danby Moors Cen-
tre  

Monday 4th April—Bring 2 boiled eggs to school for  
our egg decorating competition 

Break up for Easter (2 weeks)  - Thursday 7th April 
(Please note Nursery and Little Explorer children finish 
on Wednesday 6th April) 

Y6 SATS WEEK—Monday 9th May-Friday 13th May 
ATTENDANCE AT SCHOOL IS VITAL!  

Platinum Jubilee celebration week—Monday 23rd 
May—Friday 27th May  

Break up for May half term—Friday 27th May 22  

Break up for summer—Wednesday 20th July    

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards— Homework 

Dylan R -Mrs Jones  

Rosie J -Mr Fairbridge 

Joe C -Mrs Norris  

EYFS award 

Harper Rose -Miss Bussey  

 

Harley D -Breakfast club star 

 

 

Friday 18th March 2022 

 Wow! Lingdale Primary certainly made a su-

perb effort  for Red Nose Day 2022. The chil-

dren and staff dressed in non-uniform or red to 

show their support and this year it never felt 

more important to have some fun and raise 

money to support people who are living incred-

ibly tough lives. Thank you to all our families 

that managed to donate or buy a red nose. 

Together we can all make a difference! We will 

share the total raised on next weeks news-

letter.  

 

 

 

 

 

Baby news!  

We are over the moon to announce 

that on Tuesday, Mrs Springgay gave 

birth to a beautiful baby girl.  She has 

named her Felicity Orla! Mum and baby 

are doing well and we can’t wait to 

meet her. Congratulations xxx 



Safeguarding  

Please can I remind ALL parents that Lingdale Primary School is a 

MOBILE FREE SITE. Please do not use your phone, record or take any 

pictures whilst on site. This is in place to safeguard all our children 

and any parents not following this will be challenged by staff. Please 

work together to help keep our children safe. Thank you  

Do you know any children in the village that are not reg-

istered for our Two Year Old Provision or Nursery? We 

have places available now in Nursery 

and we are able to offer 30 hours to 

all entitled 3 & 4 year olds. Please 

visit www.childcarechoices.gov.uk to 

see if you qualify. Or contact us on 

01287 651723.  

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful!  

Adventure time for EYFS and Little Explorers! 

This week our youngest children have been exploring our local area. 

From a visit to the allotments for the Little Explorers to a walk to the 

local shop for the EYFS children, the staff and children really enjoyed 

getting out and about.  The children in Reception had a shopping list to 

follow and bought ingredients for a tasty snack. What fabulous man-

ners the children were able to show : they were respectful, safe and 

ready. Well done everyone! 

 


